
MISSION WORK TRIP OPPORTUNITY   
LaPuente Home - Alamosa, Colorado  

LUMC is planning our second adult mission work trip to La Puente Home in Alamosa, 
Colorado  scheduled for September 16–21, 2024.    

La Puente is a nonprofit organization serving Colorado’s San Luis Valley by providing 
food, shelter and advocacy for the homeless and community members in crises.    Projects 
are subject to change but possible opportunities include meal preparation/serving for 
shelter, working in the food bank and thrift store, building projects, gleaning crops in the 
field, etc.   

Our lodging information will be forthcoming but should cost $5 per night unless you  
choose to stay at a nearby motel.   The  La Puente registration fee is $25 per person per 
work day. 

We are limited to 10-15 people for this trip so if interested, please contact LaDonna 
Gravelle at 303-562-8525; ladonnajg@gmail.com or the Church Office at 303-794-6379.    
Hope you will consider joining us for a meaningful trip.     




